
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: May 18, 1999 

 

SUBJECT: PC 99-16:  101-125 S. Main Street 

 

Please be advised that Big Idea Productions is requesting that the Village Board of 

Trustees reconsider their “Big Idea Studios” sign located on Main Street.  Big Idea is 

requesting that the Board of Trustees consider 54” character letters comprising the “Big 

Idea Studios” sign.  Previously Big Idea had requested 70” character letters.  

 

Big Idea Productions also seeks that the 64’ height variation be continued to the June 3, 

1999 Village Board of Trustees meeting.   

 

At the May 20, 1999 Village Board meeting, representatives of Big Idea Productions will 

provide a presentation on their new proposal for an architectural feature to replace that 

which was proposed for the 64’ height variation.  

 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

extension 5756.  

 

 

DAH/jd 

 

Enclosure 
m:\worduser\99\pc99-16\bdmemo2.doc 

 

 


